
 

        Dare to Dream; Strive to Achieve 

Law Offices of Deacon Zhang 
150 N. Santa Anita Ave. Suite 300 

Arcadia, California 91006 

Phone: (626) 821-1882 

Fax: (213) 270-9396 

 
 
November 26, 2014 

 

A Message to All Our Existing and Prospective Clients: 

 

Tomorrow, we celebrate the Thanksgiving Day in America. From the first celebration at Plymouth 

between the Pilgrims and Native Americans, this day has been about sharing and giving thanks. Just as 

the Native Americans extended a helping hand to the Pilgrims during their first winter, Visatopia 

sincerely hopes to assist our existing and prospective clients in their immigration journey in a new land.  

 

Most countries and cultures celebrate the year’s harvest with family and friends: Zhongqiu Festival in 

China; Chuseok in Korea; and Tết Trung Thu in Vietnam. In India, different regions celebrate over a 

dozen harvest festivals throughout the year. America, however, is unique. What began as a celebration of 

Pilgrims has evolved into a quintessential American holiday that embraces and celebrates diversity in all 

capacities. As more people from different cultures and nations have immigrated to the U.S., so have their 

traditions. And every year at Thanksgiving, dining tables and the people around them reflect and honor 

the pronounced diversity of our great nation. 

 

Since last Thanksgiving, we have all experienced varying degrees of both joy and disappointments. 

Visatopia has experienced tremendous growth thanks to the trust and referral of our clients and the 

support of our professional staff. We are thankful that we successfully helped many of our clients to 

successfully reach their immigration goals. We are also thankful for our clients’ trusts and our staff 

members’ professionalism and dedication to excellence. Recently, President Obama announced his 

administration’s immigration policy plans, and we are hopeful that the new year will provide much 

needed relief to all immigrant population. Through the process, our firm pledges that we will continue to 

serve our clients with our high standards of excellence, integrity, and care.  

 

Among the plentiful Thanksgiving meal, the hustle of football and the bustle of families, and the packed 

parades and the Christmas tree lightings, the Visatopia family extends our warmest wishes and sincerest 

expression of gratitude to you and your family. 

 

Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Deacon Zhang and the Visatopia Family 


